
Year 3 and 4 dodgeball!
March 2023

A group from Year 3 and Year 4 had a brilliant time making new friends and 
taking part in a fun dodgeball tournament with children from lots of other local 
schools. Some of them were very proud to be selected to receive medals for their 
sportsmanship, encouragement of others and enthusiastic participation!


